
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Regeneration of Bridge Street Conservation Area (BSCA)  
 Update for Full Council  

Wednesday 2 March 2022 
 

Community Vision: ‘Bridge Street Conservation Area will be a vibrant, well-
maintained place to live, work and visit. Its historic character, architectural 

heritage and waterway will be celebrated, preserved and enhanced.’ 
 
 
Saxilby Waterfront Festival Task and Finish Group: Please see update. 

 
Funding: A funding application has been submitted for Art Council funding as agreed at full 
council for the mosaic and shoal of fish.  
 
Volunteer days: These will resume in March and renamed Saxilby Waterfront Volunteer 
Days. Councillors and their families are invited to join us as the regeneration of bridge 
Street Conservation Area is a priority project for the council. 
 
Donation: A resident has donated £1000 to cover the cost of the memory branch. 
 
Noticeboard: The new noticeboard  will be officially unveiled with everyone who donated 
to it attending. We are looking at Saturday 2nd April which is a volunteer day, this will be 
confirmed.  
 
Wildflowers and planting: We have had a quote for wildflower planting the rest of the top 
towpath  from the Conservation Volunteers. ACTION - FULL COUNCIL TO APPROVE 
 
Community Wildlife Funding: We are eligible to apply for this funding as it is two years 
since our last application. To agree for the Working Group to apply for funding towards 
wildflower planting. 

 
Cllr Elizabeth Hillman,  
Chairman, Bridge Street Conservation Area Working Group 


